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STATUS UPDATE  
The Planning Committee met on March 6th, 2014. The following items were discussed: 

 PJM staff provided an update on the recent NERC activities, PJM compliance activities 
and PJM compliance bulletins 

 PJM staff discussed clarifying amendments being made to the definition of supplemental 
projects 

 PJM staff updated the Planning Committee on the next steps regarding the creation of the 
Smart Inverter special group. 

 PJM staff discussed revising M-19 language for the load forecast adjustments. 

 PJM staff provided an update on the EIPC Gas-Electric System Interface Study. 

 PJM staff discussed the NERC/FERC ongoing efforts due to the outage events during the 
Polar Vortex 

 PJM staff discussed ongoing and upcoming analyses between the PJM/NYISO interface 
 
The Planning Committee endorsed the following items: 

 The Planning Committee endorsed Small Generator Interconnection Problem Statement 


